
This was the first year of funding by the Minnesota Dental Foundation (MDF). The endowment of 
the MDF was minimal and the Board was looking at opportunities where it could provide 
resources that would make lasting improvements in the oral health of Minnesotans and enhance 
the dental profession in the state. This was the first and only project funded in 2002. 
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